Bremerton Dance Center

Recital Soloists Guidelines 
Audition Date: March 17th at 7:15PM
The following information is for dancers who would like to audition for Bremerton Dance Center’s Spring Recital.

1. Audition date and time will be announced in the January school letter to parents.  Usually this audition takes place just before spring break.
2. Dancers must be in Ballet level 5 or 6 to audition for a solo part in the Spring Recital.  They can not audition if they have been in the Snow Corp in Nutcracker or had a solo part in Nutcracker (e.g. Clara.) 
3. On the day of auditions:

a. Please fill out all necessary paperwork prior to the audition date.
b. If you are under 18, you will need to have a parent signature on your form.

c. There is no Recital audition fee.  
d. Please list any conflicts you have during the week and on any weekends on the audition form.
4. Dancers must audition in proper attire.


Girls

a. Hair in a bun

b. Pink tights, class color or black leotard for company level, no holes or runs

c. No excessive jewelry

d. Clean and tidy ballet slippers (technique shoes)

e. No leg warmers, shirts, skirts, etc.


Boys

a. White shirt

b. Black tights

c. Black or white shoes

5. Soloist’s parts are posted on the glass doors of the office within a few days of the audition.

6. Rehearsals:

a. Rehearsals may start the week after Spring Break.
b. Rehearsals may be during the week or on Saturdays or Sundays depending upon the part the dancer has.

c. Some of the soloists will be required to attend combo and other ballet classes during the week and on Saturdays.

d. A rehearsal schedule will be issued to the dancers during spring break via email and available in hard copy on return to the studio.

e. The week before the recital (end of May) will require extra rehearsals, please keep the week clear for the time you will need.
f. Please be aware that creating a ballet is an artistic process that can require more time than originally planned for, be flexible and understanding with your choreographers.  It is much harder than it looks!

7. Soloist costumes:

a. Soloist costumes will be constructed and paid for by the dancer in coordination with the costume designer.  

b. The costume designer will contact the dancer about his/her costume in middle of April. 

c. The dancer will keep the costume after the recital.
8. Communication between dancers, parents and teachers/choreographers is very important.  Please keep your choreographer aware of conflicts and problems.

Please contact Mallory Morrison at bremertondancecenter@gmail.com   for any further information

Happy Dancing!
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